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April 27, 1943

Mrs. Mexry W. Libby, Superintendent,
Reformatory for Women,
Skowhegan, Mgine,

Dear Madem:=

I am returning to you -herewith your letter from

McLean, Southard & Bunt, asking for "a complete record in the case
of Eunice Edna Meleen," etc. Of course, we try to cooperate with the
attornéys in so far as we can, tut there are certain metters in these
regerds that mey be confidential. There is no duty on your pert to
couply with such requests. On the other hend, there is ne objectien
to your dlsclosing to the attorney (who. is, after all, an officer of
the court) such matters as (1) are not confidentiel, emd. (2) wili not
possibly involve you in en action for libel or slander.

Yery tfuly yours,

Frenk I. Cowan
Attorney Genersl
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